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Inguisi t.ive SOUL "The/

"If you could talk to 
any person in tho 
world for 5 minutes, 
who v/ould it bo?

Janico Modlin---------
John Manning, Jr.

Buck Stott-------------
Hitler Sc Hirohito

Ailcon Pinch-----------
Paul Tempio

Roland Brantley-------
Mr, Howton

Melba Fean Stott------
John Payno

Norman Nixon-----------
Easter Pearl Bailey

Ramona Lamm------------
Garland Pace

E.G. Griffin-----------
Eleanor Hedrick,alone
Jennie Bunn------------

Abbott & Costolls
Jolin D. Glover--------

PcSSy Lev/is

iVIj. £:;iri3 do not 
wer the roll call ..„:.on 
bioloji'y at the same 
time. In reply to Miss 
Lackey’s inquiry as to 
the absentees, the fev; 
present smile and mur­
mur, "Tho other girls 
arc canning," or "Mrs. 
Rogers has tho other 
girls," or "Mrs,Rogers 
has the remainder of 
the class.
Just as Miss Lackey 

thinks she can’t boar 
to hear canning mqn- 
tioned again, Mrs.. Ro­
gers vifalks in to ask, 
"May the other girls 
finish canning?"
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